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Good afternoon,

I have been unable to add my final comments as the portal has been down all day with
many people not able to get through! A ploy no doubt.

I have made many comments throughout the process and been to the consultations and
presentations of this awful idea and proposal.

I have not had any of my concerns addressed or taken into consideration, only my MP Sir
David Davis has recognised the magnitude of such a disaster.

I am emailing you directly to refuse Boom proposal and leave excellent agricultural land
for farming and food, wildlife and peace.

There is no climate crisis but a climate alarmism, Net Zero is a con and the most recent
budget just another war on the countryside and rural, and farmers who keep this country
going.

The ploy to make farming inefficient and not feasible so land can be bought and rented for
solar, wind turbines and housing is both morally wrong and a decision that can never be
reversed. 

The countryside will be lost and wildlife affected, it will never return and prosper and
many wild animals, deers, badgers, foxes, hares and bats will be lost. No experts have been
consulted.

Our food is our security and we need farms and need to be independent, this area is rich in
arable and pig farms. Already we are seeing a shortage of both.

This area sees little sun and are natural flood plains which are required, such a huge
development would have adverse affect on both, this will lead to homes being flooded with
roads becoming small rivers.

The noise pollution will affect the mental wellbeing of those, including me that live
nearby, not to mention the target of criminality such panels will attract. It is quiet and
peaceful here and I loved my family to get away of the industrialisation of the south and
now we have all these ridiculous and poorly thought-out green projects that will do more
harm than good.

The noise and roads will be horrendous and rural roads will be wrecked with the traffic and
machinery it will take to construct such a scheme. 

I look to you to refuse this proposal and not allow any such solar farms in the area. We
already have hundreds of wind turbines, most of which are never on. The only way is
farming not solar! 

Do the right thing.
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Regards
Nick
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